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Alexandra Owens

From: Greene, Darren@CHP <DGreene@chp.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 12:29 PM
To: abermudez@citrusheights.net
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse
Subject: Sylvan Corners Subdivision - State Clearinghouse #2023070611 

Categories: Comments

Greetings: 
 
The California Highway Patrol (CHP) received an Environmental Impact Review for the Sylvan Corners 
Subdivision project located at 7137 Auburn Blvd in the City of Citrus Heights (SCH# 2023070611).  After 
review, we have concerns with the potential impact this project could have on traffic congestion.   
 
The North Sacramento CHP office anticipates an increase in traffic, calls for service, and calls for law 
enforcement assistance within the office’s jurisdiction.  Traffic and calls for service increases are estimated 
to impact major thoroughfares such as Interstate 80, Antelope Road, Greenback Lane, and Auburn 
Blvd.  Antelope Road and Greenback Lane are busy feeder routes to Interstate 80.  Auburn Blvd is an 
alternate north/south method of travel for commuters.  This project could have a negative impact on our 
operations due to the increased traffic congestion which could necessitate the need for additional traffic 
control measures to mitigate the potential increase in crashes and other calls for service from the public.    
 
Please contact me with any questions.   
 
 
 
Darren 
 
__________________________ 
Lieutenant Darren Greene 
California Highway Patrol 
North Sacramento Office 
916.348.2300 | 5109 Tyler St. | Sacramento 95841 
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